VGLM Board of Trustees Election 

Thursday, April 19, 2018
CALL FOR CANDIDATES

The Village Grande at Little Mill Homeowners Association Board of Trustees consists of five members serving staggered terms of two years, with Elections held every April.   The 2018 Election date is set for Thursday, April 19, 2018.   This year, the Board of Trustees will have two terms expire.    

This is an open ‘Call for Candidates’.  If you are interested in serving your community as a Board member, forms are available at the Clubhouse and online at www.dilucia.com.   The deadline is Thursday, March 15th. 
Please be reminded, in order to vote in the 2018 Election, your HOA dues account must be current as of 30 days prior to the Election.
